
THE	GATES	COUNTY	BOARD	OF	EDUCATION	REQUEST	FOR	QUALIFICATIONS	
(RFQ)	2017-001	Pursuant	to	the	General	Statutes	of	the	State	of	North	Carolina,	
submissions	are	invited	and	should	be	received	by	the	Board	of	Education	Office	
on	or	before	5	p.m.	on	February	24,	2017	(see	timeline	in	application).			
REQUEST	FOR	QUALIFICATIONS	PROFESSIONAL	ARCHITECTURAL	SERVICES:		
The	Gates	County	Public	Schools	is	seeking	qualified	and	experienced	submitters	to	
provide	the	school	system	with	statements	of	qualifications	for	professional	
architectural	services	for	the	development	of	designs	related	to	the	renovation,	
demolition,	and	construction	of	sections	of		Central	Middle	School,	and	for	assisting	
with	the	monitoring	of	bidding	and	construction	work	performed	to	said	school.	The	
Request	for	Qualification	documents	will	be	made	available	as	a	PDF	file	on	the	
Gates	County	School’s	website	at	coserver.gates.k12.nc.us	and	also	available	in	hard	
copy	format	at	the	…						
	

Board	of	Education	Office,	
Gates	County	Public	Schools	

205	Main	Street	
P.O.	Box	125	

Gatesville,	NC	27938	
	

Submissions	must	be	enclosed	in	a	sealed	envelope	addressed	to	Mr.	Rube	
Blanchard,	CFO,	Gates	County	Board	of	Education,	205	Main	Street,	P.O.	Box	125,	
Gatesville,	NC	27938.	The	outside	of	the	envelope	must	be	marked	"Submission	for	
Providing	Architectural	Services	for	Central	Middle	School."	The	name	and	address	
of	the	submitter	shall	be	plainly	marked	on	the	sealed	envelope.	The	Gates	County	
School	System	reserves	the	right	to	cancel	the	Request	for	Qualifications	or	to	reject	
any	or	all	responses	to	the	Request	for	Qualifications,	or	parts	thereof,	if	it	
determines,	in	its	sole	discretion,	that	such	cancellation	or	rejection	is	in	the	best	
interest	of	the	school	system.	This	is	the	6th	day	of	February	2017.	THE	GATES	
COUNTY	BOARD	OF	EDUCATION,	NC	Dr.	Barry	Williams,	Superintendent	of	Schools:	
February	6	,	2017.	
	


